Business takes part in Camo for Care day

The SECO/WARWICK Group companies in Meadville held their inaugural "Camo for Care" day on May 24.

Employees from SECO/ WARWICK Corp. and SECO/ VACUUM Technologies participated by dressing in their finest camouflage for work. The companies pledged to donate \$50 for each employee who came to work in camouflage that day.

"We are proud to honor our fallen veterans on this Memorial Day and to recognize SECO/WARWICK employees, past and present, who have served in the armed forces," said Keith Boeckenhauer, managing director of SECO/ WARWICK Corp.

The companies donated \$1,000 to Project Support Our Troops, which provides care packages for active duty troops overseas.

"SECO/WARWICK thanks our team members for their



Contributed photo

Keith Boeckenhauer (right), managing director of SECO/WARWICK Corp., donates a \$1,000 check to Project Support Our Troops, represented in this photo by Phil Davis. Project Support Our Troops also recently received a check for \$4,500 from the Wounded Warriors Foundation of Pennsylvania, Davis said.

support and our customers who use our furnaces to produce the critical materials vital to the success of the U.S. military for making this possible," Boeckenhauer said.